Question
I note there is another tender out at present for the Royal Naval Cordite Factory which is due back 20/11. Do you think we would have feedback on the South Range Barn before that please? 
Response
In the Defra procurement procedures, which Natural England follow, we can provide feedback to both the successful tenderer and any unsuccessful tenderers to assist in any future procurement exercises. This feedback is provided at the Contract Award stage of the process, following the timetable set out in the Request for Quotation document as published on Contracts Finder. Unfortunately, once the RFQ is published we are unable to alter the timetable, such as providing feedback to a supplier before formal Contract Award.

